
News You Can Use from                              
Abbotts Hill’s Learning Commons

Week of December 12- December 16, 2016

.

Document 
Cameras Are 

Available!

A Treasure Trove of Books!

My friend Kim, the owner of Read It Again (and the parent of 
three of our former students) has asked me to let everyone 

know that there is a teacher account available to you to use 
for used book purchase at her shop.  Customers routinely 

donate their credits to a “teacher pool” so that teachers can 
pay just half  the cost of a used book! The store is located on 
McGinnis Ferry Road and 141 next door to Michael’s in the 

Kohl’s/Staples shopping center. Happy shopping!

Please encourage your students to create inspirational 

quote posters for the morning news! So few have been 

created this year compared to last year yet the 

children’s ideas are incredibly valuable and meaningful!  

Just have them write a phrase that is important to them, 

decorate the plain white paper, and drop it off at the 

Learning Commons. Then they can see their words of 

wisdom on the morning broadcast!

Did you realize that 
if you return your 

iPads to be checked 
in on time the first 

week of each month, 
you might just earn 

a prize? 

Four new document cameras are 
available for checkout!  If you 
still need one, please let me 

know. Once you begin using it, 
you’ll never know how you 

survived without it!


